
Washington State Genealogical Society
recognizes

of Wenatchee, Washington

for exceptional and consistent support of the goals and operation of 
Wenatchee Area Genealogical Society

Whether jumping in with both feet or from the frying pan into the fire, Phyllis 
Barnett is all that is good in a volunteer. From the time she joined Wenatchee 
Area Genealogical Society in 2004, she has put in numerous hours on many 
projects; some of which had been neglected over the past few years. Whether it is 
general cleaning and upkeep of the library, organizing and working on 
scrapbooks, or helping Edith Clarida to rebind hundreds of journals and bulletins, 
you can count on seeing Phyllis, with her twinkling eyes and smile, encouraging 
us all. As Library Chair she keeps the librarians updated on library procedures, 
computer changes and plans, and then keeps track of all of their hours. She has 
been instrumental in organizing or helping with special projects, including the 
Society’s 2009 Open House, the Wenatchee Valley Museum and Cultural Center’s 
Spring Tea in 2010 and, as co-chair, the Society’s exhibit for the museum’s 
Cultural Fair. Even when on her winter vacation in California she will be in contact 
with board members and do indexing, proofing or working on scrapbooks, etc. 
We greatly appreciate the time and extra effort she puts into all she does, and 
take pride in recognizing Phyllis Barnett with this Outstanding Volunteer award.

Given this /7/A day of :Je//ent6er in the year 20//, at the annual meeting of 

Washington State Genealogical Society at Richland, Washington.

Sue Semenza Ericksen
President
Washington State Genealogical Society


